June 15, 2012

Announcement 486

2012 Annual ICD-9-CM Codes Entered into MMIS

The 2012 annual ICD-9-CM diagnosis codes were entered into the Medicaid Management Information System
(MMIS) on June 11, 2012. Claims will no longer deny for the codes not being available. Claims that denied for
the codes not being available will be reprocessed at a later date and the adjudication of those claims will appear
on a future remittance advice.

Please refer to Web Announcement 448 for billing instructions.



http://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_448_20120209.pdf

